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Secretary Report – for May 12, 2025, BoD Meeting 
By David M. Umeda 
 
 
MINUTES: Would like to encourage everyone to speak toward the center microphone, and those online 
to make sure your setup picks up your voice. 
 
UPDATES: Simon and I will be sharing a prepared summary of the results from the Survey by the FCCJ 
Associate Members Liaison Committee (AMLC). Copies are not available yet until after the BoD has 
heard today and also the AMLC last week. We are also processing the AMLC Nomination procedures. 
 
 


